
�

Caleb Joseph Bergeron�

Alyssa Cecilia Boisvert �

James Joseph Boucher �

Trae Thomas Bush �

Katelyn Alice Cameron �

Benson Ferdinand Cao �

Brady Luke Carlin �

  Lindsey Felicity Cavanagh �

Caeden Zachary Constant �

Jonathan Sebastian Coppenrath �

Isabella Palma Cote �

Jackson Aidan Dance �

Angela Honorée Dumford �

Michael Anthony Dumford �

Bryan Patrick Farley �

Ryan Sebastian Hammond �

William John Hammond �

Jessica Veronica Handy �

Kayleigh Margaret Joyce �

Olivia Dymphna Kohlstrom �

Mackenzie Raphael Kupfer �

Marin Magali Kupfer �

Olivia Agatha Latino �

Patrick Matthew LeBlanc �

Matthew Matthew MacAllister �

Maria Veronica MacManus�

Olivia Frances McClurken �

John Cornelius McCormack �

Regan James Melvin�

Katie Angela Motyka �

Zachary Isidore Munkacsy �

Nicole Colette Murchie �

Isabella Margaret Navaroli �

Julianna Marie Nutile �

Bella Teresa Petricca �

Olivia Catherine Powers �

Grace Catherine Richard �

Isabella Catherine Russo �

Kirsten Catherine Sanger�

Ryan Robert Shea �

Agustin Vincent Silva�Olivera �

Yovany Adam Urbaez �

Eva Emily West �

Alexander Gregory Williams �

Rocco Damascus Zimei �

�



SAT., APRIL 17th                                    �

  5:00PM    Irene Decato, 35th Anniversary�

                    Donald Bankhardt   �

�

                                             �

SUN., APRIL 18th          Third Sunday of Easter�

  8:00AM    James and Eleanor Cleary�

10:30AM    Ernest Caponi�

                    Roberta Raspuzzi, 6th Anniversary�

  6:00PM    �

�

 

MON., APRIL 19th       

  8:00AM    Callistus and Kay O’Malley�

�

              �

TUES., APRIL 20th              �

  8:00AM    Joan Burns, Birthday Remembrance�

�

     �

WED., APRIL 21st                          Saint Anselm                 

  8:00AM    Todd Rivers, 1st Anniversary�

                    Erin Marie Moran�

                                               

SAT., APRIL 24th                                    �

  5:00PM     Phil Anzalone, Bday Remembrance�

                    Alfred (Bob) Leger�

�

                                             �

SUN., APRIL 25th        Fourth Sunday of Easter�

  8:00AM    Donald Bankhardt �

                    Joan Burns�

10:30PM    Theresa Caponi�

                    Thomas O’Brien�

  6:00PM    �

Dear Friends,�

�

����������� “Time flies when you’re having fun.”� At 

least that’s the old saying.�  It also seems to be 

the same even during a pandemic (more or 

less).�  Time marches on and the cycle of life    

returns every spring.  I often marvel that if I 

planted something such as a shrub or other 

plant, and it returns year after year, I feel as if 

I have somehow participated in the work 

of�creation!� Like so many folks, I find working 

in the yard a means of “therapy”,�something to 

quiet the mind and open the heart.� If you look 

on the Craven St. side of the rectory in a couple 

of weeks, you’ll see the fruits of my labors, as 

well as those of Fr. Dennis when he was 

here.�  Coming down the driveway to the 

church you may have noticed all the bright   

yellow     daffodils that have blossomed.� There 

will also be some lilies of different varieties as 

well as tulips and grape hyacinths.�  If that 

sounds familiar to you it is because all of our 

Easter flowers, even the hydrangeas find a 

place to grow on our property.� Eventually the 

driveway will be awash in yellow and white 

and blue in the coming years.  Nothing goes to 

waste!�

�

����������� As I write this column, we are looking 

forward to celebrating the Sacrament of        

Confirmation on Saturday morning at St.        

Cecilia’s with Bishop McManus. I am grateful 

to the Religious Education Staff of our parish 

and the Catechists who have journeyed with 

these young people.�  Please keep them in your 

prayers as they seek to live in the light of 

Christ in their lives.�

�

����������� We all look forward to the days of living 

in a “post�pandemic” world.�  Many of our      

people are fully vaccinated and are 

“huggable”!�  However, we mustn’t let our 

guard down. In this great Resurrection        

season, may we always remember the call to 

serve others came from the Cross, through an 

Empty Tomb do that all may have life and 

have it to the full!�

�

Peace,�

�

Fr. Michael�

�

OUR LADY OF THE LAKE�

1400 MAIN STREET�

LEOMINSTER, MA 01453�

�

Liturgical Celebrations�

Lord’s Day Masses�

Saturday at 5PM�

Sunday at 8AM, 10:30AM and 6PM�

�

We will continue to record Mass for the website �

and Flocknote for the foreseeable future.   �

�

Daily Mass at 8AM (Mon., Tues., & Wed.)�

�

Sacrament of Reconciliation�

  Please call the parish office to make an appointment.�



Throughout the 50 days of the 

Easter Season, we remember at 

Mass all those whose names are 

written on the Easter Flower     

Offering envelopes.  Thank you 

for your generosity.�

Partners in Charity: �

Be the Face of Christ �

Thank you to those who have 

made a contribution to the 

annual Partners in Charity 

Drive in the diocese. � �The theme this year is 

“Be the Face of Christ.”� �  Like last year our 

target is $60,000.00.�  Thus far, we have 

achieved a total of $16.975.�  � �Your kindness 

helps the many works of the diocese to reach 

those who depend on our services.�  The         

Vocations Office, subsidies for the Catholic 

School System, Priest’s Retirement Fund and 

the many outreach programs to the poor and 

needy in our midst depend on our being the 

Face of Christ to them.�  Please make your    

contribution as soon as you can.� �

Your generosity has helped 

many people!  Last week, 

30 bags of food were         

distributed!   Thank you!�

Christian Service Scholarships                        

Through the generosity of parish tithing,�we 

are pleased to announce the availability of 

Christian Service Scholarships for the 

young people of our parish who have 

demonstrated significant voluntary service 

to our parish community.�  These one�time 

scholarships are intended to be used to help 

defray the cost of post�secondary               

education.�  Applications with a cover sheet 

explaining eligibility are       available in the 

Parish Office or in the Family Center.    

Deadline for submission is                      

April 25th.� Scholarships will be awarded at 

the Baccalaureate Mass on Tuesday,        

May 25th at 7PM.                                                                                

�

Parish Staff�

�

�

Pastor:  Fr. C. Michael Broderick (x111)�

Email:  cmb@ourladylake.org�

�

 Weekend Assistant: Msgr. James Mongelluzzo�

�

Parish Secretary: Laura Petkewich (x104)�

Parish Bookkeeper:  Wendy Chartrand (x101)�

Facility Manager:  Louis Giancola (x110)�

Director of Music: Regie Pineda (x142)�

Parish Outreach:  Betty Hudson (X105)�

�

Religious Ed. Director: Michelle Lutter (x109)�

Religious Ed. Coordinators: �

Ellen DePatie (x108) and Rob Carlin (x107)�

Religious Ed. Secretary: Debbie Bronchuk (x106)�

�

�

Parish E�Mail:  information@ourladylake.org�

�

�

Parish Web Address:  www.ourladylake.org�

�

�

Pastoral Council E�Mail�

pastoralcouncil@ourladylake.org�

�

�

The Parish Office hours are�

Monday�Thursday from 9AM�3PM.�

�

Parish Office: (978) 342�2978�

Religious Ed. Office: (978) 342�2978, Opt. 4 �

Fax: (978) 342�8738�

We�ask your prayers for our  

46 Confirmandi who have       

received the Gifts of the    

Holy Spirit this weekend at 

Saint Cecilia’s.� � May they 

continue to carry the light of 

that Spirit into our Church� and our 

world�throughout their lives.��



�

�

�

�

�

�

OUR LADY OF THE LAKE 2020�2021 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM                                         

Upcoming Schedule�

In�Person Classes �

All safety protocols that were put in place in the beginning of the year for classroom instruction�

 will remain in place.  �

�

Peer Retreat Team Meeting� Sunday May 2

nd

 and May 16th 8:30 am�

�

High School I (9th) � Sunday Apr 25th 4:45 to 7:00 pm                                                                           

Full Year remote class at 3pm �

�

High School II (10th) � Sunday May 2nd 4:45 to 7:00 pm                                                                              

Full Year remote class at 3 pm                                                         

Wednesday May 5th 6:00 to 7:15 pm�

� Confirmation Retreat @ Our Lady of the Lake                        

Saturday May 1st 12:00 to 8:30 pm                                           

Rain Date Saturday May 8th�

�

Sacramental Prep �

Last class Sunday May 2nd at 9:00 am�

Parent and Child Sacramental Prep gathering                                                    

Sat May 15th First Eucharist 10 am Liturgy gather 9 am to 11 am.                       

Sat May 15th First Eucharist 1 pm Liturgy gather 12 pm to 2 pm.   �

Rite of Enrollment First Eucharist Candidates      �

     Date change � Sunday May 16th during the 10:30 am Mass       �

�

�

�

 Meet and Greet at Saint Denis in Douglaston,                                            �

 Sunday April 25th at 1:00 pm                                                                                                 

Team will meet at Our Lady of the Lake Church parking Lot at  �

 12:00 pm to carpool.�

                        �



APRIL 17TH AND 18TH, 2021�

�

Thank you for your �

Parish Support!�

 �

Weekly Collection: April 10th & 11th�

Total Mail in, Drop off & At 

Mass�Collection� $7,240.05�

�

Please note: �The above includes mul�ple weeks 

of make�up contribu�ons covering the months of 

January 2021� through� March 2021. There are also�

pay�ahead contribu�ons through the end of April 

2021. This is not a true representa�on of one 

weeks collec�on.�

�

PARISH TITHE�

�

Thanks to your generosity, the week of April 11th 

tithe of $724.01 will go to the Good Friday          

Collection for the Holy Land to support the work 

of the Franciscans in the sacred shrines and allows 

them to receive pilgrims, minister to the parishes, 

provide formation and education in the communities 

and schools, and care for the basic needs of the    

people in the Holy land. For the past year the Covid 

pandemic has brought a halt to all pilgrimages and 

the associated means of support for the Christian 

churches in the Middle East. �

ARE YOU CAUGHT UP WITH 

US?�  Like many others, there is 

always something that we “mean 

to get to” but never quite get 

there. �People have forgotten that 

while they have not come to Mass, neither has 

their weekly support for the parish.� On a couple 

of occasions we have received a contribution 

from parishioners who are “making up” for the 

time that they haven’t been to church.� �One way 

to make sure this doesn’t happen to you is to use 

online banking from your own bank or signing 

up on our website. � While the pandemic has     

taken its toll on so many areas, including some 

peoples’ livelihood, please know that if this is not 

the case for you, try to get to the computer or 

your checkbook and make your financial         

contribution to Our Lady of the Lake. � We can’t 

give out Thank You Gifts as they do on Public 

Television, but what we can give out is the love 

we have for God and for one another.�

The decorated “Give New Life” Bags for our 

Food Pantry may be taken by those who wish to 

help those in need of food.  A list of the non�

perishable items needed is in each bag.  The 

bags may be returned anytime during the    

Easter Season to the bins at the entrance of the 

church or in the Parish Family Center Lobby. �

�

ALL ARE WELCOME!�

No matter what your present status �

in the Catholic Church,�

no matter what your current family �

or marital situation, �

no matter what your personal history, �

age, background, race, �

no matter what your own self�image:�

You are invited, welcomed, accepted, loved, �

and respected here at Our Lady of the Lake.�

If you are new to our parish, �

please contact the Parish Office to register �

as a new member of our parish family.�

�

Safe Environment Notice�

Our parish follows the guidelines of the         

national charter for the protection of children 

and young   people approved by the US Bishops 

and Diocese of Worcester policies.  Contact 

Victim Services at a direct and confidential   

telephone line at 508�929�4363.  �


